Amoco Production Company

October 27, 1992

State of New Mexico

0il Conservation Division
P.0O. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico

Attn: Jerry Sexton, Supervisor - District 1
File: KWB-WF

Gentlemen:

Pressure Test Chart

South Mattix Federal Unit Well Nos. 42,43, & 44
Fowler Upper Yeso Pool

Sec. 15, T-24S, R-37E
Lea County, New Mexico

Reference your letter of October 7, 1992, requesting pressure
test charts on subject wells. On October 14, 1992, we advised
your office that the charts for these wells had been lost and
it would be necessary for us to re-test the wells.

Attached for your files are the original charts which are the
results of our re-test. The wells were tested according to
NMOCD standards and no leaks were detected.

If additional information is required, please contact Howard
Black at (713)584-7213.

Yours very truly,

KW Prad

K.W. Brand
Administrative Services Manager

KWB/ksb
attachments
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